
 
 
 

 
 
LAFCO File No. 2-R-24 
 
Comments Due: June 24, 2024 
 
To:

Matthew Pontes, County Administrative Officer  
Rebecca Campbell, Assistant County Administrative Officer 
Lisa Howe, Division Manager, Administrative Office 
John Diodati, Director County Public Works 
Kate Ballantyne, Deputy Director County Public Works 

From:  Morgan Bing, Clerk Analyst 
 
Date:  June 5, 2024 
 
Proposal: Dissolution of San Simeon Community Services District  
 
As the County is aware, San Simeon Community Services District (SSCSD) has adopted a Resolution of 
Application to dissolve the district and has formally submitted an application to LAFCO for dissolution on 
May 30, 2024. This notice is pursuant to Government Code Sections 56658 (b) and 56662 (c).   
 
SSCSD's proposal is to have the County assume all existing SSCSD responsibilities and liabilities. We 
understand this will require extensive review and analysis, and consideration by the Board of Supervisors. 
We request that the County provide a preliminary response by June 24, 2024, for our 30-day review period 
pursuant to Government Code Section 56658 (c). Given the nature of the proposed dissolution, we 
recommend an early coordination meeting with LAFCO. Thank you.   
 
Copies of the application and related support documents can be reviewed on the LAFCO website at: 
https://slo.lafco.ca.gov/lafco-no-2-r-24-dissolution-of-san-simeon-community-service-district. If you 
have any questions, please contact Morgan Bing at mbing@slo.lafco.ca.gov.  
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